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August 24, 2023 

Gandalf French 
Programs Director 
Maryland State Youth Soccer Association 
3060 Rt 97, Suite 17B 
Glenwood, MD 21738 
 

Dear Gandalf: 

Bethesda Soccer Club has selected the Capital Area Soccer Referees Association, Inc. to provide 
referees for a portion of its “Bethesda Premier Cup” Tournament for games playing in Maryland. The 
Tournament is to be held the weekends of November 10-12 (Girls Weekend) and 17-19, 2023 (Boys 
Weekend).  CASRA’s assignor for this tournament is Missy Lambert who is a 2023 USSF Certified 
Assignor. 

While CASRA cannot guarantee that it will be able to cover fully all games they are asked to Assign, 
CASRA does certifies to MSYSA that all Referees assigned will be USSF registered referees. All 
matches assigned by CASRA will employ either the diagonal system of control or a single center 
referee as appropriate for the age group, in accordance with our contract. 

Please contact me at (301) 503-3533, if you have any questions or concerns regarding assigning this 
Tournament. 

Sincerely yours, 

Mark A Jennings 
 
Mark A Jennings 
Acting Executive Director 
 

cc:   Brad Roos, Tournament Director 
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